COMMUNITY PRESENTATION

7:00pm Tuesday 24th October 2017
Billingford Village Hall, Bintree Road

As part of the October Parish meeting you are invited to join
us as we give a short presentation describing our proposal
for a low impact, low energy, sustainable family home located
to the west of Bintree Road.

We are interested in hearing your thoughts and hope to see
you there.

Presentation by:

Studio Bark



